
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
ONLINE TICKETS FOR PTA EVENTS 
 
With immediate effect Saltford School PTA will be selling tickets to events online. 
This will be the only way to buy tickets to all future PTA events with the exception of 
the PTA Fireworks Display in November – these will be sold as usual after school 
outside Class RJ as it will be necessary for you to be given the wristband at point of 
purchase.  
 
This will benefit everyone, as you will no longer have to bring cash on the school run 
or queue up in the rain to buy a ticket. The school office will not have access to any 
tickets.  
 
To be able to buy a ticket though you will need to create an account at 
https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/saltfordschoolpta/index.cfm?event=shop&loggedOut=true - .XYijLi-
ZMmU 
 
This system is used by many PTA’s around the country.  You only have to register 
once and when you need to buy tickets for an event you log into your account, pop 
the tickets into your basket and check out using a bank card.  It really is as simple as 
buying any other ticket online. 
  
It would be helpful if you could set up your account as soon as possible in order that 
we can address any teething quickly. 
 
Disco tickets are now available to purchase and you can download your ticket to 
print.  In future we hope to make this paperless, but whilst we get this set up for our 
first event, we think a printed ticket will be best. 
 
Should you have any questions please email  PTA@Saltfordschool.org.uk  Please 
do not contact the school office who will not have access to this on-line system. 
 
We hope that this system will prove to be as successful as it is in other schools 
across the country. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Saltford School PTA 
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